
 

 

 

  

 

 

Gerard van Olphen steps down as Chairman of the 
Executive Board of VIVAT NV 
 

VIVAT NV and Gerard van Olphen have agreed that it was in the best interest of the 

company that he will step down as Chairman of the Executive Board of VIVAT NV and the 

managing boards of SRLEV NV and Reaal Schadeverzekeringen NV, as of the 14th of 

September. 

 

After the sale of VIVAT NV was finalised, Van Olphen was appointed Chairman of the 

Executive Board of VIVAT NV and above mentioned insurance daughters. 

 

Gerard van Olphen wishes VIVAT and its stakeholders all the best for the future.  

VIVAT thanks Gerard van Olphen for all his efforts accomplishing the sales process and the 

start of VIVAT and also wishes him all the best for the future. 

Pending the appointment of a new Chairman of the Executive Board, Albert Bakker will be 

acting Chairman, and will be assisted by Jan Nooitgedagt who will be the Supervisory Board 

member delegate during this interim period. 

 
 
For information: 
 
Corporate Communication: 
Elvira Bos 
(+31 6 83245014) 
 
Investor Relations: 
Victor Zijlema 
(+31 6 23917718) 
 
 
 

About VIVAT  
VIVAT NV is the holding company for, among others, SRLEV NV, Reaal 
Schadeverzekeringen NV, Proteq Levensverzekeringen NV, ACTIAM NV and Zwitserleven 
PPI NV. VIVAT NV also operates under the trade name VIVAT Verzekeringen. The 
subsidiaries of VIVAT Verzekeringen are also active on the Dutch market with the 
Zwitserleven, Zelf, Route Mobiel, Reaal, Proteq, Proteq Dier & Zorg and ACTIAM brands. A 
balance sheet total of € 60 billion (at the end of 2014) makes VIVAT Verzekeringen one of 
the larger insurers in the Netherlands. The company employs more than 3200 staff and has 
offices in Alkmaar, Amstelveen, Assen, Rotterdam, Utrecht and Zoetermeer. As of 26 July 
2015, Anbang Group Holdings Co. Ltd., a full subsidiary of Anbang Insurance Group Co. Ltd, 
has been the sole shareholder of VIVAT NV. For more information please visit 
www.vivatverzekeringen.nl. 
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Disclaimer 
This press release exclusively contains factual information and must not be interpreted as an 
opinion or recommendation with regard to the purchase or sale of securities issued by VIVAT 
NV and/or one or more of its subsidiaries. This press release does not contain any value 
judgements or predictions with regard to the financial results of VIVAT NV and/or its 
subsidiaries. If you do not wish to receive any press releases from VIVAT Verzekeringen, 
please send an e-mail to info@vivatverzekeringen.nl. 
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